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PWH Block A, C, D and E will soon be demolished to make way for the Phase Il Redevelopment

Project. A documentary photography project is being planned in collaboration with a
photographer-artist to take photographic records of the vanishing landscape.

Many of our colleagues have lived or worked at the quarters at some point in their lives and
may have kept casual snapshots or photos of parties, events or gatherings held at the quarters.
If you have those in your possession, could you please do get in touch with us at 3505 2090 or
share the photos with us by 27 April, 2018 (Friday)?

Email: pwhcomm@ha.org.hk

These treasurable images will fill a missing piece of the photography project and add a very
interesting element to the photo show to be planned at the completion of the project.

We look forward to your kind support. If you have questions, please contact Ms Ruby Lau at
3505 3491.
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